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We’re Open!
We are serving one family at a time. If you see that we are

with someone else, we kindly ask that you remain outside.
Thank you for your patience.

In light of the recent COVID-19 updates, please adhere to the following CDC guidelines
while visiting to keep everyone safe. This includes:

@ We are limiting the number of people in the Welcome Center at one time.

@ The Nocatee Welcome Center is regularly deep cleaned and sanitized by a professional cleaning
crew. In addition, our team sanitizes the area, door handles, and all surfaces after each appointment.

@ Upon entry, please utilize the hand sanitizing station. All guests will be greeted with a verbal
greeting, rather than a customary handshake.

@ Please practice social distancing during your visit, keeping a 6 foot distance.

@ Coffee and water are available, please ask a representative to serve you.

The health and well-being of our visitors and team is our number one priority. If you or any members of your

houschold fall under any of these categories, we ask that you refrain from entering and schedule a virtual

appointment instead. Please call (904) 924-6863 or email welcomecenter@nocatee.com to set an appointment.
I, or a member of my household, have been diagnosed with COVID-19.

I, or a member of my household, have been asked to self- quarantine due to either exposure or travel.

I, or a member of my household, am experiencing any of the following: fever or chills, cough, shortness
of breath or difficulty breathing, body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat.

I, or a member of my household, have traveled internationally or from a high-risk area in the last 14 days.

I, or a member of my household, have been in contact with someone who has been diagnosed with
COVID-19 or traveled from a high-risk area.

We look forward to sharing the Nocatee lifestyle with you! @ .pPARC communiy



